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13/02/23 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book day is on Thursday 2nd March 2023. This is the 26th year there's been a World Book  Day, a day where children                        
of all ages will come together to appreciate reading. Rolls Crescent will be recognising World Book Day by having a number                 
of activities to promote the enjoyment of books and the valuable part they play in our education.   
 
 
This year we will give all children a free ‘World Book Day’ voucher worth £1.00 which can be exchanged                                           
for a specially produced World Book Day book or as £1.00 off the cost of a full priced book. 
 
All children are invited to dress up as a character they have created themselves. There will be lots of activities centred around 
their choice of dressing up as well as other activities linked to Manchester Libraries, The Literacy Trust and World Book Day going 
on throughout school. In addition, staff and children will be taking part in a ‘Masked Reader’. Will you be able to guess which 
member of staff is behind the mask? 
 
In EYFS and Nursery we will be enjoying lots of book led activities – including a book treasure hunt. 
In KS1 the children will take part in a competition to make a large montage of their created character using familiar                                        
books to help. Your child will complete this in school. 
In KS2 children will create their own story with illustrations about the character they have created and dressed as. 
 
We will also be recording some short stories and uploading them to Seesaw for your child to enjoy throughout the week of 
World Book Day. 
 
Finally, we will be asking children to participate in a book swap, where they bring a book (in reasonable pre-loved                           
condition) that they have read and are happy to swap for another. These books can be brought in any time in                                              
the first week and left with the class teacher.  
 
We are looking forward to the day and hope that you and your children will enjoy the fun activities                                       
planned. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
                                              
 
J Reynolds and H Turner 
Heads of School 
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